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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

June Rally  

The weather gods were a lot nicer to us OGHPC riders this 

rally and the sun was shining. It was great to see all riders 

enjoying their cross country lessons and the trail ride for 

the lead liners. Thank you to all riders who helped paint the 

cross country jumps. They look fantastic!  

Above: Group 1 at Rally  
– L-R: Caitlin, Ebony, Nathan (coach), Dana, Alison  

Achievements from the August rally 
Huge congrats to  

- Jaimee for jumping 60cm XC jumps. 

- Ebony for doing her first XC jumps on 

Dancer. 

- Madison for jumping bigger than usual 

XC jumps. 

- Chloe for mastering the rising trot, 

doing her first XC jumps and going on 

her first trail ride. 

- Hailey for being brave and riding 

backwards. Above: Madi jumping some 
larger than usual XC jumps!  



Above: Dana, Hailey, Suné and 
Teagan at the Quadrathon 

Above: Dana and Snickerz helping Suné and 
Scooter through the water jump 

Above: Dana and Snickerz tackling 
the 95cm water drop at the Quad 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Recent Sponsors  
Thank you to Kate @ Effectus Equine for her ongoing 

Sponsorship of our 2018 Series. We have had wonderful 

feedback from voucher winners on her great service. 

 

Thank you to Bart @ Scarp Property Maintenance who 

has been busy around the grounds making repairs to the 

XC course and also installing a safety barrier around the 

open drain.  

Metro Zone Quadrathon 

 Congratulations to Hailey for competing in her 

first show ever! 

OGHPC had 4 members compete in the Metro Zone 

Quadrathon being Teagan, Hailey, Suné and Dana. 

This event consists of a dressage test, barrel race, 

handy pony and a cross country course. All riders 

did an amazing job and were super encouraging 

towards each other. It was great to see the OG 

spirit was up high even though the numbers were 

low. This is a great first event to have a go and 

hopefully we will see more members giving it a go at 

the next one! Also well done to Teagan completing 

her first novice dressage test and to Suné for 

completing the cross country!  

Super effort riders  

Right: Hailey riding Inca at 
her first show! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rally Timetable 

 8.00am – Gates open 

 8.30am - Morning Meeting 

 8.40am - Set up allocated areas 

 9.10 to 10am - Lesson 1 

 10.10 to 11am - Lesson 2 

 11.10 to 12pm - Lesson 3 

 12pm - Lunch  

 1pm - Afternoon activities 

Birthdays 

                  August                         September                        October               .        

                   N/A                          12th – Angela                           N/A 

 

         

  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Out and About… 
PPMG Junior National Selections – Huge congrats 

to Ebony for being selected to represent WA in 

late 2018!!! 

 

Gidgegannup ODE – Alison placed 4th in the 

PC95CM and Teagan placed 8th.  

 

Wallangarra ODE – Dana placed 2nd in the PC80CM 

and Alison placed 6th in the PC95cm.  

 

PCAWA Metro Zone Dressage Run offs – Caitlin 

got selected to represent the Metro Zone at 

PCAWA Dressage Championships.  

 

Hacking Winterama – Lily for winning the 

encouragement award on Firefly. 

 

At home – Tatum jumped 60cm on Crystal!  

 

Well Ridden all members   

PPMG Qualifiers 

OGHPC had 3 members compete in composite 

teams in Moora for the PPMG Qualifiers. Ebony 

and Ashleigh in seniors and Suné in juniors. All 3 

members and their teams qualified for the state 

championships at Serpentine PC on the 1/2nd of 

September. Go along to support our OG riders!  

Above: Lily and Firefly hacking 

Right: Teagan 
and Fleur at 
Gidgegannup 
ODE 
 
Left: Suné and 
Scooter at  the 
PPMG Qualifier 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee 2018 
 

President                                        Nicole Christie                     canter@iinet.net.au  

Vice President Senior                    Erin Kelty 

Vice President Junior                    Angela Whelan  

Secretary                                      Sue Greenwood                    oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

Treasurer                                                                                  oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

Chief Coach                                    Marnie Johnson                  orangegroverally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                         Tracy Martin 

Roster Coordinator                         Dina Snyman  

Riders Rep                                      Dana Greenwood                  oghpcnews@gmail.com 

General Committee                         Amy Wheeler 

                                                        Karen Pinto  
                                                      
 
 

Up & Coming 
 

August  

 18/19th – PCAWA Dressage Championships 

 

September  

 1st/2nd – PCAWA PPMG Championships  

 9th – OGHPC Show Jump/Dressage Day Series #2 

 30th – OGHPC Rally 7 

 

October  

 21st – OGHPC Show Jump/Dressage Day Series #3 

 

November  

 4th – OGHPC Rally 8 

 10/11th – OGHPC End of Year Sleepover Rally 

  

PCAWA Go for 2 & 5 programs 

– new to Pony Club’s in 2018!  

https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/

go-for-25-activities/ 

 

Thanks for reading! 

Safety Reminder – OGHPC members  

Don’t be an easy target. Lock your car, take your valuables or do 

not leave them uncovered in your cars.  

mailto:canter@iinet.net.au
https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/go-for-25-activities/
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